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Term 4  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As the 2021 school year has concluded, 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your ongoing support 

throughout the year. It has been another 

challenging year for students, staff and 

community, particularly throughout the 

extended lockdown period. We would like 

to thank you for all your efforts staying 

connected to the school and assisting in 

learning during this time.  

Well done to all the students who again 

have displayed great resilience and 

perseverance, continuing to adjust to new 

ways of learning , organisation and 

general ways of school life. 

Thank you to our dedicated staff who 

have endured a difficult year of teaching, 

but have done so with the unwavering 

dedication and commitment to the 

students of Bargo Public School. Their 

passion for ensuring the students at our 

school have the best experiences both in 

and out of the classroom was on display 

when we returned from remote learning 

and in the past weeks with many of the 

brilliantly organised major events such as 

Book Week and Book Fair, Kinder 

Orientation, Presentation Day, Year 6 

Farewell and Fun Day to name just a few. 

Thanks also to our P&C who support our 

school. Again it has been difficult this year 

to complete planned activities. We look 

forward to the construction of the outdoor 

learning area during January for which 

you received the grant. 

 
Staffing 

From time to time, staff movement occurs 

through staffing placements, career 

development and other opportunities. At 

the end of 2021 we say farewell to our 

school counsellor, Leanne Sathiah. Mrs 

Sathiah has been at Bargo Public School 

for a period of 22 years, commencing 

through appointment in 1999. The 

professionalism, caring nature and level of 

support Mrs Sathiah has provided to our 

school, in particular, individual students 

and families over many generations has 

been welcomed and appreciated by our 

school staff and community. Mrs Sathiah is 

moving schools, not through choice but 

due to counsellor staffing allocations, and 

I know she will be greatly missed, and she 

will miss our school. Thank you, Leanne, for 

all you have done for our school and the 

students. We wish you well for the future! 

 

Calendar 

28 & 31 

January 
Staff Development Days 

1 February Students in Years 1-6 first day 

1-3 

February 

Kinder Best Start assessments 

as per your appointed time 

4 February Kindergarten commence 



 
Year 6 and departing families 

To our current year 6 students -

 congratulations on completing your 7 

years of Primary school! We wish you well 

for your high school adventures and for 

the future. Remember to visit and update 

us on how you are doing. To all the 

families leaving our school for various 

reasons, thank you for being a part of our 

school community and all the best to your 

family and for the future. 

 
Major Works 

We have some major works occurring 

throughout the school during January. 

These works will take place in the middle 

of the school, where a large-scale 

landscaping project will transform this 

area into an outdoor learning space, 

yarning circle, refurbished gardens and 

huge synthetic turf surfaced area. It's 

going to look great and will be very 

exciting to see completed, serving Bargo 

Public School well into the future. 

 
Important Dates 

• Any COVID restrictions or guidelines as 

advised by NSW Health and DoE, will be 

communicated closer to the 

commencement of Term 1. 

• There are 2 DoE scheduled Staff 

Development Days for 2022– Friday 28 

January and Monday 31st January. The 

office will be open from 8:30am. 

• Students in Years 1-6 begin on Tuesday 

1 February and will be in their 2021 classes 

for approximately one week until 

enrolment numbers are finalised. 

• Kindergarten 2022 students have 

received their Best Start assessment time 

and will commence their first day on 

Friday 4th February 2022. 

Details of uniform shop opening times will 

be provided via Facebook and Seesaw 

when dates and times are confirmed. 

 
School Security 

For any concerns about the school over 

the school holidays, please call 1300 88 00 

21. 

 

On behalf of all school staff I would like to 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

safe and Happy New Year. 

Regards 

Ben Green 

Principal 
 

 

 

The staff were 

so pleased to 

receive the 

cakes 

presented to 

us by Picton 

Rotary. 

Thank you 

Picton Rotary 

they were 

much 

appreciated. 






























